
 
 

Marston School  

 

From January 31 to February 25, 2022 Marston School will be collecting 
pennies (and spare change) in support of local charitable organizations. 
Please bring in your extra pennies to help everyone have a healthy and 
happy new year. Remember, if everyone does a little, it amounts to a lot! 

 


